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Reading

As an Academy we have been working to improve our library areas and the selection of books the children can read.

Listening to the children read is important in developing their skills. If any parent or grandparent is able to volunteer 

to listen to readers, we would be very grateful. Please contact the office for further details.

Parking Reminder
It would be appreciated if you could 

continue to make sure you do not park 

in front of local residents’ driveways or 

reverse into their property when visiting 

the Academy.  

5 December 2014

5 December 2014

9 December 2014

10 December 2014

calendar

Chasewater Visit
Last week, forty two of our Year 

6 children went to Chasewater 

Outdoor Education Centre to 

partake in a week of exciting 

adventurous activities, mostly 

outside. A fantastic week was had 

by all; many of the children tried 

activities that they had never 

done before and were amazed at 

the news skills that they learned. 

Activities included: BMX biking, 

archery, climbing, songs around 

the camp fire and many more! 
At the end of the week they were 

excited to see their families again 

and were full of stories about 

their enjoyable time.
Chasewater

Visit

PTA Christmas Fayre    
Come and join the fun on Friday 5 December from 3.30pm - 5.00pm. There will be tombola, a cake stall, 

face painting, bauble decoration, reindeer food and of course Santa in his grotto. Plus many other stalls and a 

surprise guest appearance! Refreshments will be available. Ho Ho Ho!

4PW Class assembly 9am

PTA Christmas Fayre 3.30-5.00pm

KS1 Christmas production (2pm)

KS1 Christmas production 

(9.15am and 6pm)

16 December 2014

17 December 2014

18 December 2014

19 December 2014

Class RP Nativity in church (9am)

Class RH Nativity in church (9am)

Christmas parties in the Academy (pm)

Snowman Drive/Christmas Dinner/

End of Term 2




